REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

The City of McMinnville will receive electronically transmitted or written, sealed proposals until
2:00 p.m. on June 7, 2022 at the Public Works Operations and Maintenance, 1900 NE Riverside
Dr, McMinnville, OR 97128, for the following services:

CONTRACTED STREET SWEEPING SERVICES

No proposal will be considered unless fully completed in a manner provided in the Request for
Proposals (RFP) packet. Electronically transmitted proposals will be accepted. Late proposals
will not be considered. Any proposal received after the closing time will be returned to the
submitting firm unopened after a contract has been awarded for the required services.

The Request for Proposal (RFP) documents may be obtained free of charge at the following
website: hitp://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/rfps.

Contractors are required to certify non-discrimination in employment practices, and identify
resident status as defined in ORS 279A.120(1)(b). Pre-qualification of contractors is not
required. All contractors are required to comply with the provisions of Oregon Revised Statutes.

Any addenda to this RFP will be distributed via email to those who receive proposal packets and
will also be posted on the City’s website at: http://www.mcminnvilleoregon. gov/rips.

Questions pertaining to this RFP can be addressed to David Renshaw, Maintenance and
Operations Superintendent, 1900 NE Riverside Dr, McMinnville, OR 97128, phone (503) 434-
7316, david.renshaw(@mcminnvilleoregon.gov.

The City may reject any proposal not in compliance with all the prescribed public bidding
procedures and requirements, and may reject for good cause any or all proposals upon a finding
of the City if it is in the public interest to do so.

DAVID RENSHAW, MAINTENANCE AND OPERATIONS SUPERINTENDENT
CITY OF McMINNVILLE
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